
	

WELCOME	TO	THE	NEW	TERM	
Hope	you’ve	had	an	enjoyable	break.	
	
START	OF	TERM	REMINDERS	
• Always	sign	in	and	out	(parents:	

please	wear	a	parent/carer	sticker)	
• Familiarise	yourself	with	the	

programme	–	the	welcome	pack	has	
everything	you	need	know	

• Where	possible,	let	us	know	in	
advance	if	you	are	unable	to	attend	

• Registers	are	now	closed.		Email	us	
with	any	requests	to	look	at	over	
October	half	term	

• Have	lots	of	fun!	
	
PARENT/CARER	MEETING	
There	will	be	a	Parent/Carer	Meeting	on	
6th	October	at	1:00pm.		Please	speak	with	
Niamh	for	further	details.	
	
WAC	ARTS	40TH	BIRTHDAY!	
To	launch	the	celebration	year	will	are	
holding	an	Open	Day	on	Sunday	23rd	
September	which	will	include	drama	

sessions,	digital	orchestra	workshops,	face	
painting,	a	40th	birthday	logo	creation	
station,	Town	Hall	Tours	and	more.	Come	
along	and	join	in	the	fun!	
11am	–	5pm:	The	Atrium	@	Wac	Arts	
	
www.wacarts.co.uk/openday	
	
HOW	TO	GET	IN	TOUCH	
The	best	ways	to	communicate	with	Wac	
Arts:	We	will	email	you	updates	
throughout	the	term.	Please	let	us	know	if	
accessing	email	is	difficult	and	we	will	try	
another	way	of	communicating	with	you.	
We	will	send	important	messages	about	
our	planning,	events	and	news,	so	do	keep	
your	eyes	peeled	for	emails	from	Wac	
Arts.	
	
If	you	need	to	speak	with	a	member	of	the	
staff	team	please	go	to	Niamh	or	Leon	
directly.	
	
We	hope	you	have	a	wonderful	day		
With	thanks	–	the	Junior	Wac	Arts	Team	

Junior	Wac	Arts	
NEWSLETTER:	

22nd	September	2018	
	

AUTUMN	TERM	DATES:	
22nd	September	–	1st	December	2018	

Half	Term	20th	&	27th	October	(no	classes)	
	

WEEKEND	PHONE:	
Please	call	on	a	Saturday	morning	
if	you	are	going	to	be	absent!	

020	7692	5813	
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